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David Golob <golob@franciscopartners.com>
Wednesday, February 3, 2010 2:03 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

I am strongly opposed to the proposed CFTC regulations which would reduce my leverage as a customer. I will move my
account offshore if this rule is passed. I see no public benefit to this rule, and Iatn not aware of any desire on the part of
customers to see leverage reduced. Please retract this foolish proposal.

David Golob
San Francisco CA, 94129
golob@franciscopartners.com


